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Welcome everyone to FCR’s first newsletter. 

We distribute the newsletter to our members only but please feel free to share it with anyone who 

may be interested. Also, if you know anyone who would like to join us, please let us know and we 

will very happily send them a membership application form. 

Formula Classic Racing was formed to formalise the fine group of people who race or enjoy sports 
and racing cars. The requirement for forming the association is purely to better represent the views 
and wishes of our Formula Classic group and further the promotion and development of competition 
events for Historic Racing and Sports Cars in WA. We hope to better represent all the Categories that 
race with us including Cat 5 COD and Eligible Logbook racing and sports cars. 
 
In this respect your input, as members, is essential and we will do our very best to action and or 
follow up on any issues where we can. 
 
 
2019 Racing Season 
 
2019 brought us another good season of racing both at Barbagallo and Collie with results and race 
reports available on our website at https://www.formulaclassic.com.au/ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.formulaclassic.com.au/


2019 Prize Giving Dinner 

The end of season dinner and prize giving was held on Wednesday 4th December at the Mount Henry 

Tavern in Como. There was an exceptionally good turn of 39 guests at the function, the largest group 

seen for many years.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Formula Classic Handicap awards were present by the FCR Chairman, Marty Bullock. 

1st place  Simon Alderson  Van Diemen RF 88 

 



2nd place Craig Thompson Van Diemen RF 82 

 

3rd place Murray Charnley Lotus 23B  

 



This year’s trophies were made and donated by Jamie Kerkhoff and Brian Searles. 

 

 

The Spirit of Formula Classic award was presented to Murray Charnley, this is a discretionary award 

given to the person that, in the opinion of the committee, has made an exceptional contribution to 

Formula Classic during the season. Trophy Donated by Allan Ould. 

2020 Season 

Provisional dates for the 2020 season have been issued by the WASCC, below is a copy of the 

proposed calendar.

 



Help Session (Technical, Mechanical & Emotional)  

If anyone is struggling to get their car ready for the 2020 season there is plenty of help available 

within FCR. Several members have offered to assist with access to their workshop, equipment, tools 

and expertise. If you do need some help / guidance please contact the FCR Secretary and we will do 

our very best to get you safely back on track . 

Website 

The FCR website is being revised and update. The new version will include updated sections on 

members and their cars, if you would like to update your profile please forward the information to 

FCR secretary by email. 

There will also be the addition of a free classified advertisement section too whereby members can 

advertise items for sale or wanted.  

Merry Christmas 

From all of us at FCR, wishing everyone a happy and safe Christmas period and we look forward to 

see you all next year at our next Social Event or On Track. 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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